
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
June 20, 2017 
 
 
 
 
BY ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
  

Re: Commencement of Commercial Service on the ATISA Submarine Cable System, 
FCC File No. SCL-LIC-20160314-00008 

  
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 Through its counsel and consistent with 47 C.F.R. § 1.767(g)(14), DOCOMO Pacific, 
Inc. notifies the Commission that the ATISA submarine cable system entered into commercial 
service on June 14, 2017. 

. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Kent Bressie 

 
Counsel for DOCOMO Pacific, Inc. 

 
 
cc: Jodi Cooper  

David Krech 
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